
 

HI Beck  

 

This is an important issue for all wine producers, yet particularly for 

the smaller producers. Our costs of production are higher relative to 

love volume production and therefore we are unable to be absorb any 

increase to in costs. This tax increases our retail price point severely 

impacting our ability to compete in the market place. 

 

Welcome the opportunity to voice our intentions to do what we can to 

Stop this tax 

 

Jacqui Stevens  

 

-----Original Message----- 

From:  

Sent: Tuesday, 13 September 2011 10:44 AM 

To:  

Subject: FW: Wine tax 

 

Please see attached a letter Council received regarding possible changes 

To the taxation of wine.  

 

Can you please let me know if you see this as an issue for your 

business? 

 

Kind Regards 

Beck 

 

 

 

Beck Hayward 

Economic Development Officer 

________________________________________________________________________ 

____ 

Murray Shire Council 

PO Box 21 Mathoura NSW 2710 

 

 

 


